From: Carter, Eric M. <Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 12:18:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Collazo, Ana
Subject: RE: FBI Hazardous Devices School 

 

Hi Steve, I'm back from the FBI Hazardous Devices(Bomb) School Executive Management Course in Huntsville, Alabama and still have all of my fingers and toes.  The FBI Paid for Travel, Lodging and Per-deim while at the training and no honoraria were offered or given to any of the participants. The Hazardous Devices (Executive Management Course) sponsored by the FBI at Redstone Arsenal in Huntsville Alabama was an excellent opportunity for me to enhance my working knowledge of the current trends and techniques being utilized throughout the country in this specialized field.  Once again thank you for all of your assistance and have a great holiday.
